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GREEK ORTHODOX COMMUNITY OF NSW
POLYTECHNIC COMMEMMORATION COMMITTEE

The Greek Orthodox Community of NSW
and

The Polytechnic Commemoration Committee

cordially invites you
to attend the celebration of the

UPRISING OF THE ATHENS POLYTECHNIC
17TH NOVEMBER 1973

On Sunday 22nd November 2020, at 4:00pm
At the Greek Community Club
206-210 Lakemba Street, Lakemba

The program will include speeches,
recitals of poetry, a wreath laying ceremony

Organisations and individuals wishing to lay a wreath are kindly
requested to contact the administrative offices of the Greek
Orthodox Community of NSW on 02 9740 6022 or via email

reception@goc.com.au to arrange details.

 Due to Covid-19 restrictions RSVP is mandatory for this event




